## **BES MEDIA CENTER HAPPENINGS...**

## **TOP SECRET!**

May 31, 2016

Dear Parents,

Back in April, I invited you to purchase a Wiggles stuffed animal for your child as a special keepsake from their first year in the BES Media Center program. GREAT NEWS! Due to generous donations from my parents and BES PTO, we were able to purchase the materials to make a Wiggles for EVERY kindergarten student free of charge! Later this week, this gift will be presented to your child as a SURPRISE at the end of their "Kindergarten Celebration" event. Please be prepared to have your camera ready when the children realize a Wiggles friend is waiting for them. If you had pre-ordered a Wiggles, I am including your check or cash with this letter.

Also, accompanying each Wiggles friend will be a special summer reading booklet. Wiggles will serve as a reminder of the importance of reading each and every day of the summer vacation. I hope your child benefits from this gift and continues to develop a love for reading.

Remember, this is a surprise--so please keep it a secret!

Thanks, Mrs. Jane Martellino Media Specialist

jmartellino@ctreg14.org